
Activities

In October, Khalifah Al Hamzah American Private School celebrated a
range of enriching activities. We honored Teacher's Day by appreciating
the hard work and dedication of our educators. For World Mental Health
Day, students participated in discussions and activities promoting mental
well-being. We also conducted a fire drill training to ensure that our school
community is well-prepared for emergencies. In the KG section, Vegetable
Day was a fun and educational event, teaching young learners about
healthy eating. Our Science Competition saw students showcase their
innovative projects, while Breast Cancer Awareness activities helped raise
awareness on this important health issue. We also kicked off an exciting
Football League, where students demonstrated teamwork and
sportsmanship on the field. It was a month filled with learning, growth, and
community spirit.

October Highlights: A Month of Learning,
Safety, and Awareness

At Khalifah Al Hamzah American School, sustainability is a part of our mission to shape responsible,
informed global citizens. Our commitment to a sustainable future goes beyond the classroom. We’re
integrating eco-conscious practices into our daily routines, reducing waste, and conserving resources.
Through innovative projects, we empower our students to engage with real-world environmental
challenges, fostering creativity and critical thinking.
By working together, we can make small changes that lead to significant impacts. Let's continue to
cultivate a culture of care for our planet—because sustainability is our shared responsibility.

Thank you for being part of this important journey!
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At KHAS, we are committed to fostering a culture of
sustainability, where every small action contributes to a
greener, more sustainable future for our community and beyond.
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Our Vision: Qualifying Future Pioneers, guided by ethics, rooted in heritage, led by innovation within a sustainable learning community.



Get ready for an excitingstart to November! Join us inthe first week for eventscelebrating NationalIdentity, along with ourengaging Quiz and SpellingBee Round 3.

We are thrilled to announce that our Student Council for this school
year has officially been formed! Congratulations to the newly elected
members who will represent their peers, plan exciting school events,
and collaborate with staff to support a positive school environment.
The Student Council members are dedicated to making a difference
in our school community, and they are eager to bring forth your ideas
and work together to make our school an even better place for
everyone. Let’s support them as they take on this important
leadership role!

Look out for updates and initiatives from the Student Council in the
coming weeks!

Student Council

We organized a Story Writing Competition this
month, encouraging students to unleash their
creativity and develop their writing skills. It was a
great opportunity for them to express their
imagination and share their stories with the
school community.

Story writing competition

MAP Tests
Our students also participated in the MAP Test
(Measures of Academic Progress), an important
assessment that helps track their growth in key
academic areas. The results will guide us in
tailoring instruction to meet each student’s
individual learning needs.

Connect with us on:

khas.sch.aekhas.sch.ae

https://www.instagram.com/khas.sch.ae/
https://www.facebook.com/khas.sch.ae/

